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For the Attention of 
Environmental Licensing Programme 
c/o Ms. Noeleen Keavey 
Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use 
Environmental Protection Agency 

IicensinaaeDa. ie 

Our Ref.: WO 129-03/ 1 1 12 13 

Tel : 0 1  8020520 

Fax: 0 1  8020525 

e-mail: louise.odonnell@pateItonra.com 

Date: llth December 2013 

Dear Ms. Keavey, 

Re: Murphy Environmental Hollywood Ltd. (MEHL), EPA Ref. WO129-03 
Response to your correspondence of 3rd Dec. 2013 

I refer to your correspondence dated 3rd December 2013 regarding an application by Murphy 
Environmental Hollywood Ltd., Hollywood Great, Nag’s Head, Naul, Co. Dublin. 

MEHL hereby consents to the proposed extension of the appropriate period by which the Agency must 
issue a proposed determination to 12th April 2014. MEHL requests, however, that any possible 
opportunity should be taken to expedite the assessment period, insofar as possible. 

Yours Sincerely 
for Patel Tonra Limited 

Louise O’Donnell 
En,vironmental Consultant 
On behalf of MEHL 

[By email] 
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